
I would like to go on record as a citizen of Oregon and retired law enforcement officer of thirty five years to 
oppose any gun legislation that is being currently proposed.  This is just a further infringement upon the rights 
of those who exercise responsible gun ownership.  Those who do not want to possess a firearm continuously 
try to impact those law abiding citizens who do.  Sincerely Bill C. Carroll 
 


